
Dear Parents,
Welcome back to another busy term. The children have had a fantastic week in school coming back refreshed after their half term break. Class 1 clearly had a superb time at Hidcote Gardens yesterday. Judging by the mud on wellington boots it was trip from heaven for some of the children!  Many thanks to all those parents who were able to help out with lifts.
Y5/Y6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP
The closing date for the school to receive deposits is today. As stated in the letter, places will be offered to Y6 pupils in the first instance. A letter will be sent home next week confirming if we are able to offer a place for your son or daughter. 
PARENT MEETINGS

Parent meetings will be taking place over the next couple of weeks. Parents are requested to write their names on the lists outside the classrooms. If this is not possible, please contact the office. The meetings will take place in the school hall where children’s work will be available for parents to view. 

SCHOOL WEBSITE – www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk
Barry Metcalf set up a school website some time ago. We have now purchased the software and licences required to enable staff at the school to add information to the site. Over the next couple of days we hope to see some new pages from each class sharing some of their experiences this term. The school newsletters will also be available on the site. If there is additional information which you would find useful as a parent please let us know.
MAD SCIENCE

For the week beginning 24th November we are planning a science week. The Mad Science team will be in school for most of the week working in all classes. Each class will have three or four sessions carrying out a variety of investigations. The Nursery and Class 1 will also be working with the Scientists over a three week period through their pre school programme. 
There will be an assembly in school, which when confirmed, parents are welcome to attend. The Mad Science Team plan to resume their club in school after Christmas. 
There is a significant cost involved with the activities, so we are requesting parents make a voluntary donation of £3to support the school in meeting this cost.
PARENT GOVERNOR
From the 1st of January 2009 there will be a vacancy for a Parent Governor. If there are parents who are interested in putting their name forward could they please leave their details at the office.  Catherine Wallis, who is the current Parent Governor, has indicated that she is willing to continue for another term of office.
CHILDREN IN NEED

The children in the foundation stage are organising some activities to raise money for Children in Need. As part of the fundraising activities, the children will be running a cake sale. Cakes will be available for sale at break time starting at a cost of 20p. Any additional cakes donated to the school to support Children in Need and the Nursery would gratefully be received.
DATES FOR THE TERM

Tuesday 11th November
Individual Parent Meetings 4pm-6pm

Friday 14th November
Tudor Man to visit class 3

Friday 14th November
Children in Need – Nursery

Monday 17th November
Anti Bullying Week (Drama Day in school with Alan Christopher)

Thursday 20th November
Individual Parent Meetings 5pm-7pm

Monday 24th November
Science Week (Mad Science)

Thursday 27th November
Assembly 9am Class 3
Wednesday 10th December
KS1/Nursery Nativity Performance 2pm

Thursday 11th December
KS1/Nursery Nativity Performance 6pm

Wednesday 17th December
Carol Service 10 am

Friday 19th December
Last day of term finish 2pm
Yours faithfully,

A. Sim
Acting Head teacher
VOLUNTARY DONATION FOR MAD SCIENCE

Child’s Name _____________________

I enclose a contribution of £3 for the Science Activities.

Signed   ______________________
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